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WISCONSIN ALUMNI ~ESEARCH FOUNDATION
posrOFFICE BOX 7365 M A_D ISO N. W IS. 53 7 0 7

December 6. 1978

TELEPHONE 1608) 263·2500

263-2831

TO: COGR Subcommittee Members

FROM: Howard W. Bremer

You are all aware of the Schmitt bill S. 3627 which was introduced into
the last Congress. Senator Schmitt has asked fOr comments on this
bill and 1 would appreciate receiving any that you might have after review­
ing the provisions of the bill in the light of your experience with various
Governrnent agencies as it relates to invention and innovation.
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1 would appreciate it if you could get your comments to me promptly so
that 1 can write in detail to Senator Schmitt regarding the bill and be
honestly candid in the comments sent to him.
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